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A two minutes silence was observed at 11 am at the Cenotaph in George Square on Sunday 11 

November to mark Remembrance Sunday.  A Guard of Honor was provided by the 6th Battalion, Royal 

Scots and the music by The Lowland Band of The Royal Regiment of Scotland. No sooner had wreaths 

been placed on the Cenotaph’s stone of remembrance by various local dignitaries, military and civilian 

representatives when the heavens opened giving way to torrential downpour.  Despite this, the crowds 

remained, servicemen and veterans stood proud and commemorations continued – a poignant tribute 

to the soldiers who gave their lives fighting in the trenches and mark 100 years since the end of the 

Frist World War.  Below are some event photos. 
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